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The Strange Case of the Dutch Painter
Timothy Miller 2022-02-01 Paris,
1890. When Sherlock Holmes finds
himself chasing an art dealer through
the streets of Paris, he’s certain
he’s smoked out one of the principals
of a cunning forgery ring responsible
for the theft of some of the Louvre’s
greatest masterpieces. But for once,
Holmes is dead wrong. He doesn’t know
that the dealer, Theo Van Gogh, is
rushing to the side of his brother,
who lies dying of a gunshot wound in
Auvers. He doesn’t know that the
dealer’s brother is a penniless
misfit artist named Vincent, known to
few and mourned by even fewer.
Officialdom pronounces the death a
suicide, but a few minutes at the
scene convinces Holmes it was murder.
And he’s bulldog-determined to
discover why a penniless painter who
harmed no one had to be killed–and
who killed him. Who could profit from
Vincent’s death? How is the murder
entwined with his own forgery
investigation? Holmes must retrace
the last months of Vincent’s life,
testing his mettle against men like
the brutal Paul Gauguin and the
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secretive Toulouse-Lautrec, all the
while searching for the girl Olympia,
whom Vincent named with his dying
breath. She can provide the truth,
but can anyone provide the proof?
From the madhouse of St. Remy to the
rooftops of Paris, Holmes hunts a
killer—while the killer hunts him.
The Anchoress Robyn Cadwallader
2015-05-12 England, 1255. What could
drive a girl on the cusp of womanhood
to lock herself away from the world
forever? Sarah is just seventeen when
she chooses to become an anchoress, a
holy woman shut away in a cell that
measures only seven by nine paces, at
the side of the village church.
Fleeing the grief of losing a muchloved sister in childbirth as well as
pressure to marry the local lord's
son, she decides to renounce the
world--with all its dangers, desires,
and temptations--and commit herself
to a life of prayer. But it soon
becomes clear that the thick,
unforgiving walls of Sarah's cell
cannot protect her as well as she had
thought. With the outside world
clamoring to get in and the intensity
of her isolation driving her toward
drastic actions, even madness, her
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body and soul are still in grave
danger. When she starts hearing the
voice of the previous anchoress
whispering to her from the walls,
Sarah finds herself questioning what
she thought she knew about the
anchorhold, and about the village
itself. With the lyricism of Nicola
Griffith's Hild and the vivid
historical setting of Hannah Kent's
Burial Rites, Robyn Cadwallader's
powerful debut novel tells an
absorbing story of faith, desire,
shame, fear, and the very human need
for connection and touch. Compelling,
evocative, and haunting, The
Anchoress is both quietly
heartbreaking and thrillingly
unpredictable.
Kobold Guide to Combat Wolfgang Baur
2014-09-30 At the heart of every
adventure lies conflict. A FullThroated Battle Cry, the Clash of
Swords, the Smell of Smoke & Blood...
COMBAT! Whether it's between a cursed
knight and an elf prince at
swordspoint, adventurers facing down
an ogre, or two great armies clashing
for ultimate power, combat changes
everything. Between these covers,
more than 15 master game designers
and storytellers get into the thick
of it. These essays cover strategy
and tactics, and the history of
military systems at war. They
demonstrate how to increase the
tension in a conflict, and use
monsters, magic, and war machines on
the field. And these creators show
you how to create great combat on the
tabletop and in your storytelling.
Open these pages and enter the fray!
The Red Citadel and the Sorcerer's
Power Craig Halloran 2018-06-20 The
fate of a realm is in the hands of a
savage and a scoundrel... Finster is
now a drunkard and a con man living
anonymously amongst simple, easily
manipulated village folk. But his
self-serving cunning cannot save him
when soldiers of the Magus Supremeus
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of the High Order burst in to drag
the disreputable mage to the dreaded
Red Citadel. His former acolyte, a
young woman of cold heart and
ruthless ambition who has already
murdered numerous magic-doers in her
quest for ultimate power. The only
reason Finster still lives is
Ingrid's belief that he knows the
whereabouts of the Founders Stone, a
magical artifact that could make her
invincible. Finster realizes he is
doomed unless he escapes and recovers
the Stone before Ingrid does, and he
turns to his dungeon cellmate for
help. But the hulking, mute,
barbarian youth he calls "Moth" is
inscrutable and unpredictable. And
their ultimate survival--and the
survival of an entire kingdom--may
require the cowardly wizard to assume
a most unfamiliar and uncomfortable
role: hero! More... Halloran makes a
powerful stand with his thrilling
fantasy adventure, The Red Citadel.
Chock full of battles, magic, evil,
and intrigue--and peppered with some
delightful Terry Pratchett Discworldesque cynicism--Red Citadel is the
story of the salvation of the
disreputable fallen wizard, Finster.
Taken prisoner by a murderous despot,
the cowardly mage must join forces
with a hulking, young, barbarian mute
to uncover a magical artifact in
order to save his own skin, and quite
possibly a kingdom as well.
M. N. Roy's Memoirs Manabendra Nath
Roy 1964
The Darkslayer Craig Halloran
2014-04-07 The next jarring
journey... Venir, Melegal and Haze
make their way north to the City of
Three only to find themselves at odds
with each other as well as the
strange and dangerous elements of the
Outlands. In the City of Three, Kam
is reunited with her friends, Billip
and Georgio, but finds little comfort
in their arrival. Scorch and Darleen
have taken over the Magi Roost along
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with the help of another sinister
being that calls himself Sidebor.
Brak, trying to find his place in
Three, clashes with both allies and
enemies. Trinos with the Nameless Two
in tow travels inside the belly of
Bish in search of purpose and power.
Master Sinway strengthens his grip on
Bish and becomes acquainted with a
new and powerful ally. Back in the
City of Bone, Creed finds himself
overwhelmed by the awesome powers of
the armament. Who will survive to the
next day and who won't?
The Encyclopedia of World Religions
Robert S. Ellwood 2008 Contains
nearly 600 brief entries on the
world's religious traditions.
The Ghost Writer John Harwood 2005
Plagued with unpleasant memories of
his mother's death, shy librarian
Gerard Freeman becomes obsessed with
the manuscript of a century-old ghost
story written by his greatgrandmother and entrusted to his
care. Reprint.
Monkey Hunting Cristina García
2007-12-18 In this deeply stirring
novel, acclaimed author Cristina
García follows one extraordinary
family through four generations, from
China to Cuba to America. Wonderfully
evocative of time and place, rendered
in the lyrical prose that is García’s
hallmark, Monkey Hunting is an
emotionally resonant tale of
immigration, assimilation, and the
prevailing integrity of self.
Flight of the Dragon Craig Halloran
2021-12-16 Time Is Running Out ...
Nath Dragon's father, Balzurth, has
delivered himself into the hands of
the titan leader, Eckubahn. It's up
to Nath Dragon and his comrades to
save his father before the entire
world of Nalzambor is turned upside
down. Hunted By Enemies In the
meantime, the elves and dwarves are
still hunting Nath Dragon. They want
to bring him to justice for the
murders of their leaders. What will
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Nath do when there is nowhere to run
and he must face his fate? If you
love dragons of all sorts and sizes
and you love young heroes with godlike powers in the Percy Jackson
tradition, then you can't miss with
this fast-paced, action-packed,
magic-filled, dangerously addictive
fantasy adventure! Scroll Up And Grab
Your Copy Today! Other Information:
Content Advisor: This book is a must
read and must have for all dragon
lovers worldwide and is fantasy
appropriate for readers of ALL AGES!
#1 Bestselling Epic Fantasy, Coming
of Age, and Sword & Sorcery on Amazon
More than 110,000+ copies sold
series-wide Nath Dragon's adventure
are over 1.2 million words long, not
including his tie-ins to other
fantasy series USA Today bestseller
Craig Halloran is a #1 Bestselling
Amazon Author in the following genres
and categories: Epic Fantasy, Sword &
Sorcery, Coming of Age, Werewolves &
Shifters, Dark Fantasy and
Collections & Anthologies. He is a
KDP All-Star and Top 100 Amazon
author as well. Other works: The
Chronicles of Dragon, Series 1 (10
Books) The Chronicles of Dragon,
Series 2, Tail of the Dragon (10
Books) The Odyssey of Nath Dragon,
The Chronicles of Dragon Prequel
Series (5 Books) Dragon Wars (20
Books) The Darkslayer, Series 1 (6
books) The Darkslayer, Series 2: Bish
and Bone (10 books) The Supernatural
Bounty Hunter Files (10 Books) The
Clash of Heroes (3 Books) Zombie
Impact (3 Books) The Gamma Earth
Cycle (2 Books) The Red Citadel and
the Sorcerer's Power (5 books in 1)
Learn more about Craig and his works
at: WWW.CRAIGHALLORAN.COM
The Odyssey of Nath Dragon Collection
Craig Halloran 2018-09-18 A new twist
on dragons unlike anything you've
read before. A Man Born To Protect
His Home Nath Dragon's place in life
was determined at birth. He is
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destined to protect Dragon Home and
must carry the burden of his legacy.
He does not have the convenience of
following his own desires.
Black Frost Craig Halloran 2020-03-25
Exiled: the Odyssey of Nath Dragon
Craig Halloran 2017-11-10 Born into a
world of intrigue and mystery... Nath
Dragon knows his place in life. Born
a man and destined to protect Dragon
Home, Nath must carry the burden of
his legacy, despite his own desires.
Threatened by a perilous enemy...
With cunning dark elves out to
destroy Nath, his life takes a turn
that threatens to ruin his family.
With nobody to trust and nowhere to
go, the young warrior sets out to
uncover answers that his rivals will
kill to protect. Unleashing the truth
changes everything... The closer he
gets to the truth, the more dangerous
Nath's quest becomes. Battling
ruthless enemies, wizards, dragons,
and thieves, Nath uncovers the one
thing he thought he always knew: who
he really is. Note: This is a prequel
series to the #1 Bestselling Fantasy
Series, The Chronicles of Dragon,
written for Dragon Lovers of all
ages!
The Chronicles of Dragon Craig
Halloran 2013-02-01 Welcome to the
world of NALZAMBOR ... Nath is a
special warrior. He is a man destined
to be dragon. In order to become a
dragon, he must save the dragons. For
countless years Nath has been on a
quest to become a dragon, but his
meddling with the other races tends
to get in the way. The way of men is
not the way of Nath Dragon his father
has warned him. Yet, Nath, unable to
control his fascination of the world
men, elves, dwarves and even the
despised orcs, tends to get caught up
in their affairs. To earn his scales,
there is a high road he must follow.
With his close friend and ally,
Brenwar the Dwarf, Nath, armed with a
magic sword he calls Fang, travels to
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the Mountain of Doom, the Free City
of Narnum and to Orcen Hold where
nothing but trouble awaits. Will Nath
Dragon, hero of the realm and
protector of dragon kind choose the
right path or wind up on a dark one?
Africa from the Sixteenth to the
Eighteenth Century Bethwell A. Ogot
1992-01-01 One of UNESCO's most
important publishing projects in the
last thirty years, the General
History of Africa marks a major
breakthrough in the recognition of
Africa's cultural heritage. Offering
an internal perspective of Africa,
the eight-volume work provides a
comprehensive approach to the history
of ideas, civilizations, societies
and institutions of African history.
The volumes also discuss historical
relationships among Africans as well
as multilateral interactions with
other cultures and continents.
Book of Colours Robyn Cadwallader
2018-05-01 From Robyn Cadwallader,
author of the internationally
acclaimed novel The Anchoress, comes
a deeply profound and moving novel of
the importance of creativity and the
power of connection, told through the
story of the commissioning of a
gorgeously decorated medieval
manuscript, a Book of Hours. London,
1321: In a small shop in Paternoster
Row, three people are drawn together
around the creation of a magnificent
book, an illuminated manuscript of
prayers, a book of hours. Even though
the commission seems to answer the
aspirations of each one of them,
their own desires and ambitions
threaten its completion. As each
struggles to see the book come into
being, it will change everything they
have understood about their place in
the world. In many ways, this is a
story about power - it is also a
novel about the place of women in the
roiling and turbulent world of the
early fourteenth century; what power
they have, how they wield it, and
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just how temporary and conditional it
is. Rich, deep, sensuous and full of
life, Book of Colours is also, most
movingly, a profoundly beautiful
story about creativity and
connection, and our instinctive need
to understand our world and
communicate with others through the
pages of a book. 'Robyn Cadwallader
fashions words with the same
delicate, colourful intensity that
her 14th century illuminators brought
to their illustrated manuscripts.
Book of Colours brings alive a harsh
but rich past, filled with the
fantasies, fears, sly wit and tender
longings of the medieval
imagination.' Sarah Dunant 'Book of
Colours shows the depth of
possibility a book might hold - all
the while shimmering with the beauty
and fragility of an ancient gilded
page.' Eleanor Limprecht
'Extraordinary ... a real sensory
experience ... suffused with colours'
ABC Radio National The Bookshelf
Praise for The Anchoress: 'So
beautiful, so rich, so strange,
unexpected and thoughtful - also
suspenseful. I loved this book.'
Elizabeth Gilbert, author of Eat,
Pray, Love 'Affecting ... finely
drawn ... a considerable
achievement.' Sarah Dunant, New York
Times 'Elegant and eloquent' Irish
Mail 'Cadwallader's writing evokes a
heightened attention to the senses:
you might never read a novel so
sensuous yet unconcerned with
romantic love. For this alone it is
worth seeking out. But also because
The Anchoress achieves what every
historical novel attempts:
reimagining the past while opening a
new window - like a squint, perhaps to our present lives.' Sydney Morning
Herald 'A novel of page-turning
grace' Newtown Review of Books
On Hitler's Mountain Ms. Irmgard A.
Hunt 2011-10-11 Growing up in the
beautiful mountains of Berchtesgaden
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-- just steps from Adolf Hitler's
alpine retreat -- Irmgard Hunt had a
seemingly happy, simple childhood. In
her powerful, illuminating, and
sometimes frightening memoir, Hunt
recounts a youth lived under an evil
but persuasive leader. As she grew
older, the harsh reality of war -and a few brave adults who opposed
the Nazi regime -- aroused in her
skepticism of National Socialist
ideology and the Nazi propaganda she
was taught to believe in. In May
1945, an eleven-year-old Hunt watched
American troops occupy Hitler's
mountain retreat, signaling the end
of the Nazi dictatorship and World
War II. As the Nazi crimes began to
be accounted for, many Germans tried
to deny the truth of what had
occurred; Hunt, in contrast, was
determined to know and face the facts
of her country's criminal past. On
Hitler's Mountain is more than a
memoir -- it is a portrait of a
nation that lost its moral compass.
It is a provocative story of a family
and a community in a period and
location in history that, though it
is fast becoming remote to us, has
important resonance for our own time.
The Oath A.M. Linden 2021-06-15 When
the last of members of a secretive
Druid cult are forced to abandon
their hidden sanctuary, they send the
youngest of their remaining priests
in search of Annwr, their chief
priestess’s sister, who was abducted
by a Saxon war band fifteen years
ago. With only a rudimentary grasp of
English and the ambiguous guidance of
an oracle’s prophecy, Caelym manages
to find Annwr living in a hut on the
grounds of a Christian convent. Annwr
has spent her years of captivity
caring for the timid Aleswina, an
orphaned Saxon princess who was
consigned to the cloistered convent
by her cousin, King Gilberth, after
he assumed her father’s throne. Just
as Caelym and Annwr are about leave
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together, Aleswina learns that
Gilberth, a tyrant known for his
cruelty and vicious temper, means to
take her out of the convent and marry
her. Terrified, she flees with the
two Druids—beginning a heart-pounding
adventure that unfolds in ways none
of them could have anticipated.
Brendaniana Denis O'Donoghue 1895
The Chronicles of Dragon Craig
Halloran 2016-01-23 #1 International
Bestseller Welcome to the world of
NALZAMBOR ... Nath is a special
warrior. He is a man destined to be a
dragon. In order to become a dragon,
he must save the dragons. For
countless years Nath has been on a
quest to become a dragon, but his
meddling with the other races tends
to get in the way. The way of men is
not the way of Nath Dragon his father
has warned him. Yet, Nath, unable to
control his fascination of the world
men, elves, dwarves and even the
despised orcs, tends to get caught up
in their affairs. To earn his scales,
there is a high road he must follow.
With his close friend and ally,
Brenwar the Dwarf, Nath, armed with a
magic sword he calls Fang, he travels
to the Mountain of Doom, the Free
City of Narnum and to Orcen Hold
where nothing but trouble awaits.
Will Nath Dragon, hero of the realm
and protector of dragonkind choose
the right path or wind up on a dark
one? ***** This special edition
includes the first 5 books in the 10
book series: The Hero, The Sword and
the Dragons, Dragon Bones and
Tombstones, Terror at the Temple,
Clutch of the Cleric, and Hunt for
the Hero. Don't miss out on this
international Bestselling fantasy
series that is loaded with dragons
and magic.
The Proper Way to Meet a Hedgehog and
Other How-to Poems Paul B. Janeczko
2019-03-12 Toast a marshmallow, be a
tree in winter, read braille -- Paul
B. Janeczko and Richard Jones invite
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you to enjoy an assortment of poems
that inform and inspire. Today I
walked outside and spied a hedgehog
on the hill. When she and I met eye
to eye, she raised up straight and
still. Be they practical (how to mix
a pancake or how to bird-watch) or
fanciful (how to scare monsters or
how to be a snowflake), the poems in
this book boast a flair and joy that
you won't find in any instruction
manual. Poets from Kwame Alexander to
Pat Mora to Allan Wolf share the way
to play hard, to love nature, and to
be grateful. Soft, evocative
illustrations will encourage readers
to look at the world with an eye to
its countless possibilities.
Contributors include: Kwame Alexander
Calef Brown Rebecca Kai Dotlich
Margarita Engle Ralph Fletcher
Douglas Florian Helen Frost Martin
Gardner Charles Ghigna Nikki Grimes
Anna E. Jordan Karla Kuskin Irene
Latham J. Patrick Lewis Marjorie
Maddox Elaine Magliaro Pat Mora
Christina Rossetti Monica Shannon
Marilyn Singer Robert Louis Stevenson
Charles Waters April Halprin Wayland
Steven Withrow Allan Wolf
Love, Theodosia Lori Anne Goldstein
2021-11-02 A Romeo & Juliet tale for
Hamilton! fans. In post-American
Revolution New York City, Theodosia
Burr, a scholar with the skills of a
socialite, is all about charming the
right people on behalf of her
father—Senator Aaron Burr, who is
determined to win the office of
president in the pivotal election of
1800. Meanwhile, Philip Hamilton, the
rakish son of Alexander Hamilton, is
all about being charming on behalf of
his libido. When the two first meet,
it seems the ongoing feud between
their politically opposed fathers may
be hereditary. But soon, Theodosia
and Philip must choose between love
and family, desire and loyalty, and
preserving the legacy their flawed
fathers fought for or creating their
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own. Love, Theodosia is a smart,
funny, swoony take on a fiercely
intelligent woman with feminist ideas
ahead of her time who has longdeserved center stage. A refreshing
spin on the Hamiltonian era and the
characters we have grown to know and
love. It’s also a heartbreaking
romance of two star-crossed lovers,
an achingly bittersweet “what if.”
Despite their fathers’ bitter
rivalry, Theodosia and Philip are
drawn to each other and, in what
unrolls like a Jane Austen novel of
manners, we find ourselves entangled
in the world of Hamilton and Burr
once again as these heirs of famous
enemies are driven together despite
every reason not to be.
The Supernatural Bounty Hunter Files
Craig Halloran 2015 A sensational new
series from the bestselling creator
of The Darkslayer and The Chronicles
of Dragon.The unexpected begins
...Agent Sidney Shaw is one of the
FBI's finest. Tough as nails with a
calculating mind, she thought she was
ready for anything.Enter John Smoke.
His spirited arrest methods landed
him hard time in prison. The
decorated veteran, now branded an excon, just wants to serve his time in
peace. The powers that be have other
plans.When Sidney is assigned to be
Smoke's handler, both of their lives
are turned upside down. She plays by
the rules. He trusts his instincts.
Fighting to control him, she finds
herself chasing him down a secret,
dark, supernatural path where a vast
criminal network rears its head in
the heart of Washington, D.C.
Minesweeper (Special Forces, Book 2)
Chris Lynch 2019-12-03 "All the
sizzle, chaos, noise and scariness of
war is clay in the hands of ace
storyteller Lynch." -- Kirkus Reviews
for the World War II series Discover
the secret missions behind America's
greatest conflicts.Fergus Frew
thought he knew what to expect when
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he signed up with the Navy's
demolitions team. But as the Korean
War rages on, Fergus and his fellow
divers -- AKA "frogmen" -- are tasked
with more than just scouting
mudflats. Soon they're planting
mines. And sabotaging tunnels,
bridges... and even fishing nets.
Strangest of all, it falls to Fergus
to transport a spy into the country - and that means traveling far from
Navy-controlled waters.But frogmen
are amphibious. And Fergus may not
realize it, but he's in a position to
change the way the whole world thinks
about combat.National Book Award
finalist Chris Lynch continues his
explosive fiction series based on the
real-life, top-secret history of US
black ops and today's heroic Navy
SEALs.
The Darkslayer Craig Halloran
2018-02-06 A Volatile And Savage
World The all-powerful immortal
being, Trinos, created the world of
Bish for her amusement. There an
eternal war rages between good and
evil under the gaze of the bored
goddess. The Darkslayer, armed with
the mantle of power, his helm, war
axe, and his shield, must defend what
is good from those who would destroy
it.
Ice Drift Theodore Taylor 2006-03-01
The year is 1868, and fourteen-yearold Alika and his younger brother,
Sulu, are hunting for seals on an ice
floe attached to their island in the
Arctic. Suddenly the ice starts to
shake, and they hear a loud crack-the terrible sound of the floe
breaking free from land. The boys
watch with horror as the dark expanse
of water between the ice and the
shore rapidly widens, and they start
drifting south--away from their home,
their family, and everything they've
ever known. Throughout their sixmonth-long journey down the Greenland
Strait, the brothers face bitter
cold, starvation, and most
7/11

Downloaded from
admin.aiacompanystore.com on August
9, 2022 by guest

frightening of all, vicious polar
bears. But they still remain hopeful
that one day they'll be rescued. This
thrilling new adventure story from
bestselling author Theodore Taylor is
a moving testament to the bond
between brothers--and to the strength
of the human spirit. Includes a map,
a glossary of Inuit words and
phrases, and an author's note..
Hunted Craig Halloran 2018-02-26 Time
is running out for Nath Dragon
...Nath, Darkken and Maefon's
relationships grow stronger and they
become quite the formidable band of
heroes. Still taken in by the
deception, Nath journeys with his new
companions across Nalzambor to the
town of Old Hen. It is there that
they begin a desperate search in a
bizarre gargantuan crypt guarded by
the undead. Within, they hope to find
the secret of Dragon Steel, that can
be turned into a weapon, that can
kill anything. All the while,
Brenwar, Slivver and Master Elween
pull their forces together in order
to track Nath down. Can they find him
before Lord Darkken's deception takes
a complete hold on Nath? Will they be
able to reveal the insidious Lord of
the Dark in the Day's deception? Or
will Nath set his sights on taking
over Nalzambor with his brother?
This Side of Murder Anna Lee Huber
2017-09-26 A WWI widow investigates
murder—and her late husband’s
secrets—in “this engrossing series
launch” by the Daphne Award-winning
author (Publishers Weekly). England,
1919. Verity Kent’s grief over the
loss of her husband pierces anew when
she receives a cryptic letter
suggesting her beloved Sidney may
have committed treason before his
untimely death. Determined to dull
her pain with revelry, Verity’s first
impulse is to dismiss the claim. But
the mystery sender knows too
much—including the fact that during
the war, Verity worked for the Secret
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Service, something not even Sidney
knew. Lured to Umbersea Island to
attend the engagement party of one of
Sidney’s fellow officers, Verity
discovers dark secrets among the
veterans—along with a murder meant to
conceal them. Relying on little more
than a coded letter, a dashing
stranger, and her own sharp
instincts, Verity pursues a deadly
trail that leads her to a shocking
truth. . . “My favorite new mystery
series!”– Alyssa Maxwell, USA Today
bestselling author “Sure to please
fans of classic whodunits and lovers
of historical fiction alike.”–Jessie
Crockett, author of Whispers Beyond
the Veil
Blood Brothers Craig Halloran
2020-01-31 A fearless pair of
brothers who always seem to find
trouble... After years of hiding from
a terrible past, Grey Cloak and
Dyphestive abandon their duties and
search for something new. Unaware of
the powerful bloodline coursing
through their veins, they set out to
uncover their own fortune. But
misfortune finds them first...
Battling thieves, hermits, and
dragons is only the beginning as a
company of notorious adventurers led
by a mysterious wizard threatens to
tear them apart. Relying on their
wits, wiles, and each other, the
brothers fight for survival in the
middle of a brewing dragon war. But
will an unknown and perilous calamity
destroy them before they can save
themselves and the rest of the world?
If you enjoy epic fantasy, filled
with the gamut of elves, dwarves,
halflings and orcs, along with mages,
thieves and warriors to dragon
riders, then you will devour the
mysterious and brazen adventures of
Grey Cloak and Dyphestive. Author
Note: This series was inspired by
middle-schoolers that demanded more
dragon fantasy. If you've read the
Chronicles of Dragon series, you're
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certain to enjoy this. If you aren't
familiar with Halloran's works, but
enjoyed Dragonlance, Fablehaven,
Percy Jackson, or R.A. Salvatore's
Icewind Dales series, you'll quickly
discover these party-based adventure
books are right up your alley.
Clash of Heroes: Nath Dragon Meets
the Darkslayer (Book 3 of 3) Craig
Halloran 2021-08-18 There is one last
chance, or Nath Dragon will be
trapped forever... He has formidable
allies in Venir the Darkslayer and
Melegal the thief. But in order to
return to his home in Nalzambor, Nath
must track down a group of powerful
wizards in the deadly City of Bone.
While being hunted by the underling
Oran and a powerful Royal sorceress.
Meanwhile, Melegal the thief comes in
contact with his former mentor,
McKnight, who is working for the
Royal in pursuit of Nath. Fight or
Die! And don't forget, Corzan the
Necromancer will be waiting. Included
in this story is the origin of
Venir's two-headed dog, Chongo!
Eventide Scott McGough 2008 In the
final volume in a series of fantasies
set in the gloomy world of
Shadowmoor, the elven inhabitants of
the land are used to the perpetual
gloom of endless night, but now a
simple ray of hope may bring new
light to their people. Original.
Hebrew Myths Robert Graves 2014-05-15
The I, Claudius author’s “lightning
sharp interpretations and insights .
. . are here brought to bear with
equal effectiveness on the Book of
Genesis” (Kirkus Reviews). This is a
comprehensive look at the stories
that make up the Old Testament and
the Jewish religion, including the
folk tales, apocryphal texts,
midrashes, and other little-known
documents that the Old Testament and
the Torah do not include. In this
exhaustive study, Robert Graves
provides a fascinating account of
pre-Biblical texts that have been
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censored, suppressed, and hidden for
centuries, and which now emerge to
give us a clearer view of Hebrew myth
and religion than ever. Venerable
classicist and historian Robert
Graves recounts the ancient Hebrew
stories, both obscure and familiar,
with a rich sense of storytelling,
culture, and spirituality. This book
is sure to be riveting to students of
Jewish or Judeo-Christian history,
culture, and religion.
The Asylum John Harwood 2013 After
waking up in a small asylum in
England with no memory of the past
several weeks, Georgia Ferrars learns
that her family believes she is an
imposter in this gothic thriller from
the author of The Ghost Writer.
Fiske WordPower Edward B Fiske
2018-07-03 The Exclusive Method You
Can Use to Learn—Not Just
Memorize—Essential Words A powerful
vocabulary expands your world of
opportunity. Building your word power
will help you write more effectively,
communicate clearly, score higher on
standardized tests like the SAT, ACT,
or GRE, and be more confident and
persuasive in everything you do.
Using the exclusive Fiske method, you
will not just memorize words, but
truly learn their meanings and how to
use them correctly. This knowledge
will stay with you longer and be
easier to recall—and it doesn't take
any longer than less-effective
memorization. How does it work? This
book uses a simple three-part system:
1. Patterns: Words aren't arranged
randomly or alphabetically, but in
similar groups based on meaning and
origin that make words easier to
remember over time. 2. Deeper
Meanings, More Examples: Full
explanations—not just brief
definitions—of what the words mean,
plus multiple examples of the words
in sentences. 3. Quick Activities:
Frequent short quizzes help you test
how much you've learned, while
9/11

Downloaded from
admin.aiacompanystore.com on August
9, 2022 by guest

helping your brain internalize their
meanings.
A Tale of Dragons 2014-05-06 Journey
back to Berk in this storybook
retelling of the DreamWorks movie How
to Train Your Dragon 2! How to Train
Your Dragon 2 flies into theaters on
June 13, 2014! Hiccup and Toothless
are back for more adventures in Berk!
Fans of the original How to Train
Your Dragon film will love this
exciting retelling of the magical
sequel, presented as an 8x8
storybook. How to Train Your Dragon 2
© 2014 DreamWorks Animation L.L.C.
Heart Grant Howitt 2020-06
Roleplaying game set in a strange
undercity that warps to match your
heart's desire.
The Chronicles of Dragon Collection
(Series 1, Books 1-10) Craig Halloran
2018-10-11 #1 International
Bestsellng Epic Fantasy and Sword and
Sorcery Series Sink your claws into
this 832 page hardback Collector's
Edition of the Best Selling
Chronicles of Dragon series. All 10
books in the series are included in
this one of a kind ultra-dragon
adventure. This 7 X 10 book is huge!
It's the perfect gift for readers
that love all things dragon! Enjoy
the gallery character illustrations
of all 10 covers and the major
characters. This book is a must read
and must have for all dragon lovers
worldwide! Is he the savior of
dragonkind or the instrument of their
destruction? The son of Balzurth the
Dragon King--a hot-tempered youth
still trapped in human form--Nath
Dragon, knows what he must do to earn
his scales. Dragons throughout
Nalzambor are being hunted, enslaved,
and killed by poachers, and the young
warrior is duty-bound to venture
forth into the world of orcs, elves,
ogres, and men to rescue his
endangered winged kinsfolk. But there
are unforeseen dangers For the
unsuspecting dragon prince beyond the
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sanctuary of the Mountain of Doom.
For now the sinister machinations of
High Priestess Selene and the Clerics
of Barnabus threaten all of
dragonkind. And in a moment of
violent fury, Nath is lost to the
dark side and cursed for all time.
Yet one slim hope remains As Nath-armed with the magical sword called
Fang and in the company of his ally,
Brenwar the Dwarf--sets out on a
perilous path toward salvation. At
its end, the ultimate battle awaits
him, when he will have to confront
the powerful evil of the Clerics and
his own corrupted nature. And if Nath
does not prevail, his noble race is
doomed. Scroll Up And Grab Your Copy
Today! This book is a must read and
must have for all dragon lovers
worldwide and is clean fantasy
appropriate for readers of ALL AGES!
#1 Bestselling Epic Fantasy, Coming
of Age, Collections and Sword &
Sorcery on Amazon Over 100,000 copies
sold from the Chronicles of Dragon
book series
The Big Book of Words You Should Know
David Olsen 2008-12-17 Do you know
what "quatrefoil" and "impolitic"
mean? What about "halcyon" or
"narcolepsy"? This book is a handy,
easy-to-read reference guide to the
proper parlance for any situation. In
this book you will find: Words You
Absolutely Should Know (covert,
exonerate, perimeter); Words You
Should Know But Probably Don't (dour,
incendiary, scintilla); Words Most
People Don't Know (schlimazel,
thaumaturgy, epergne); Words You
Should Know to Sound Overeducated (ad
infinitum, nugatory, garrulity);
Words You Probably Shouldn't Know
(priapic, damnatory, labia majora);
and more. Whether writing an essay,
studying for a test, or trying to
impress friends, family, and fellow
cocktail party guests with their
prolixity, you will achieve
magniloquence, ebullience, and
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flights of rhetorical brilliance.
A Collection of Familiar Quotations
John Bartlett 1856
Monarch Madness Craig Halloran
2020-05-29 In a world of devilish
thieves, lizard men, and evil
necromancers, the blood brothers
battle enemies who are determined to
destroy them all. Together again and
fighting their rivals, Grey Cloak and
Dyphestive are plagued with a new
mission. Tasked with stealing a
valuable magical artifact from the
crypts of the Monarch Castle, the
brothers must go undercover and
infiltrate the enemy. But pulling off
such a meticulous heist may be even
too difficult for these brave
brothers. Taking on unlikely and
untrustworthy allies could result in
their immediate death. As the walls
begin to close in, the brothers and
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their company must defy the odds in
order to save themselves. But is
their greatest enemy waiting for one
false move to take them down once and
for all? If you enjoy epic fantasy,
filled with the gamut of elves,
dwarves, halflings and orcs, along
with mages, thieves and warriors to
dragon riders, then you will devour
the mysterious and brazen adventures
of Grey Cloak and Dyphestive. Author
Note: This series was inspired by
middle-schoolers that demanded more
dragon fantasy. If you've read the
Chronicles of Dragon series, you're
certain to enjoy this. If you aren't
familiar with Halloran's works, but
enjoyed Percy Jackson, Dragonlance,
Percy Jackson, Fablehaven, or R.A.
Salvatore's Legend of Drizzt series,
you'll quickly discover these partybased adventure books are right up
your alley.
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